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Thank you Mr. Chairman Proehl and Committee and thank you for taking time to read my testimony in 
support if this bill. 
 
My name is Linda Van Sickle and I am writing to give my voice in support of HB2678, the Choose Life 
License plate.  I am a mother of four and a grandmother of twelve. There is not one of these precious 
individuals I could ever imagine not being a part of our family.  I firmly support and believe that life 
comes from God and every human being conceived has a God given right to that life.  I would count it an 
honor to display a license plate to honor the right to life.  Thank you Chairman Poehl and Committee for 
your time and consideration in the reading of this letter in support of the HB2678 bill.  I pray when you 
work this bill it will pass as favorable from the committee. 
 
Thank you 
Linda D. Van Sickle 
 
 


